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Proposed Updates to Off-Street Parking

The Salt Lake City Planning Division has been working on updating the City’s
regulations for “off-street parking” (does not include on-street parking). We are
now at the point of presenting a second draft ordinance for the public to review
and give feedback to see if we captured previous input. The draft ordinance,
project details, and helpful summary sheets can be accessed through the
following link: https://www.slc.gov/planning/2019/05/24/off-street-parking/

The changes seek to improve the ordinance to better reflect current market
demands, consider community input, and align with industry best practices.
Previous input has been incorporated and more feedback will make it even
better.

The following are opportunities to discuss the proposed ordinance updates, or
you may contact the staff person directly using the information at the bottom of this
email:

June 20 — Open House
Salt Lake Main Library
400 S. 210 E. Lower Urban Room // 11 AM-Noon or 6-7 PM

June 25
Glendale Library - Open House
1375 S. Concord Street // 11 AM-Noon

Partners in the Park — Public Event (booth)
Westpointe Park // 1920 W 1100 // 6-7:30 PM

July 2 - Open House
Fire Station 3- Sugar House
2425 S 900 E // 11 AM-Noon or 6-7 PM

Staff Contact: Eric Daems at (801) 535-7236 or eric.daems@slcgov.com
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